HEARING OFFICER —Kelly Conference Room #155
December 27, 2017 @ 2:00 p.m. — Record of Meeting

The Hearing Officer meeting was held on Wednesday, December 27, 2017 in the Kelly
Conference Room #155. Hearing Officer present: Scott Robinson.

REPORTS RESOLUTIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS: None at this time.

PETITIONS:

V-35-17 Stardust Development, LLC
403 E. 6" Street, Bloomington
Request for a variance from side yard setback standards to allow
an addition to an existing residence.
Case Manager: Eric Greulich

Eric Greulich presented the Staff report on UV-35-17. Staff is recommending adoption by the
Hearing Officer with two conditions outlined in the report.

Anthony Weiss, petitioner, made a clarification that they are unsure whether it will be a one or
two story addition.

Robinson asked Staff questions about the petition.
No comments from the public.

**Robinson approved UV-35-17 based on the written findings and two conditions outlined
in the staff report.”

Meeting adjourned.
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